
Dear Karl, 

Thank you for your e-mail. As Fred has noted, we greatly appreciate you contacting us. 

I have examined both proposals. As there will be no permanent lighting, and measures will be put in 
place to minimise the impact of lighting that will be needed for maintenance and emergency 
activities, I have no concerns with the two projects. 

Kind Regards, 

Chris Lidman 

 

A/Professor Chris Lidman 
Director, Siding Spring Observatory, Research School of Astronomy and Astrophysics, 
The Australian National University, Canberra, ACT, Australia 

 


